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840 S. Telegraph Road  Monroe, Michigan 48161  Phone: (734) 240-5102  Fax: (734) 240-5101 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS 
Week of March 22, 2021 

 
 
 
 
Erie Township 
 

Dean Road east of Bay Creek Road 
The Maintenance Department is scheduled to remove and replace a drainage cross tile under Dean Road 
east of Bay Creek Road beginning on Monday, March 22nd.   One lane of traffic will be maintained at all 
times during the cross tile replacement.  The work on Dean Road is expected to be completed by end of 
the day on Tuesday, March 23rd.  
 


